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Morning
I am emailing  and making this submission as an individual representing my own views and wish to
object to the planning at Linlithgow, HLL - 12, Preston Farm Field.

I live in the  and my main concern is the additional traffic on and around Preston
Road and the proximity to the schools. This is already an extremely busy area even out with school
times. Additional traffic, especially around school drop off pick up times will be a massive risk to
children's safety as well as other pedestrians and road users.

I am also absolutely dismayed that there is consideration of any additional housing of this nature in
a town where the amenities are at capacity. Schools, leisure and roads already struggle to cope at
peak times and the high street really cannot cope with any increased volume. There must be an
improvement in infrastructure surely before additional housing on this scale could be considered.

I request that you reject this application to protect our town from over development.

Yours
Ian Lockhart




